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1st July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
September 2024 
 
I am writing to you today to update you on some planned changes to our Preschool leadership 
structure as of September 2024. 
On Friday 28th June, the school secured the opportunity to expand to five classes and we were 
thrilled to appoint Mrs Gratton as the new Reception class teacher. One of the aims of the school 
expansion project is to secure future places for our growing number of Preschool children and so we 
are really excited to look forward to the opportunities this brings our Preschool families. 
We will very shortly begin advertising for a new Preschool Manager who will lead the Preschool 
team alongside our Deputy Preschool Managers. Mrs Gratton and Ms Evans will continue as an 
integral part of our Preschool provision as they will be part of our Early Years team, leading on 
planning and teaching standards. Ms Evans remains in post as our Early Years Leader across the 
school. 
We are extremely proud of our Preschool growth and the provision that is currently in place. We will 
do everything we can to secure a wonderful new Preschool manager who can continue to maintain 
the excellent standards in place. 
Our hope is to have a new Preschool manager in post for the start of the academic year. A further 
update will follow as soon as new information is ready to share. 
We look forward to working alongside you as we support your child/children during the 2024-2025 
academic year and thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Katie Whiting                   Amy Evans 
Executive Headteacher   Deputy Headteacher & Early Years Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 


